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•	Adventist Health Sonora has agreed to make its services 
available to all persons residing or employed in this area. 
This facility is prohibited by law from discriminating 
against Medi-Cal or Medicare patients. 

•	Should you believe you may be eligible for Medi-Cal or 
Medicare, you should discuss this with the Registration 
Associate or contact the Patient Financial Services office 
at 536-3900. 

•	If you believe that you have been refused services at this 
facility in violation of the community service requirement, 
you should inform the hospital administrator and the 
California Health Facilities Financing Authority. 

Notice of community  
service obligation


